

April 13, 2020

Reid Williams
Director – Economic Development
Town of Four Oaks

Dear Reid,

On behalf of the Four Oaks Chamber Board and myself we wanted to let you know of our excitement regarding the potential of downtown revitalization and the possibilities that may bring for our business community.

We feel strongly that revitalization would attract new business and increase commerce throughout the community. Anticipation of increased foot traffic would be encouraging and motivating to existing businesses resulting in growth and continued investment.

The Four Oaks Chamber of Commerce is very willing to assist in any way helpful to complete this endeavor.

Sincerely,

Joan Pritchett Executive Director

Four Oaks Chamber of Commerce